
February 15, 2021 
 
Dear Mayor Hall and Council, 
 
Please receive this as my letter of support for the Harmony House initiative, proposed to be 
built behind Trinity United Church, on land they have donated for this project. Harmony House 
serves to protect and enhance family life by the preservation of the Mother-Child relationship; 
specifically, for women who suffer from addictions and their babies. Giving mothers and 
children a safe opportunity to bond in an emotionally supportive home such as Harmony 
House, promotes family stability and healthy communities.  
  
This project is crucial to our community and I encourage you to fully support it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauren Irving NP (F) 


